Term Expires 2027

April 3, 2024

Cyndra Kastens City Clerk/Administrator

The Wayne Dennis Committee would like to submit the name of Ryan Cashier for your consideration as a new member on our committee.

Ryan and his wife Jana (Hamilton) grew up in Anthony both graduating from Chaparral High School. After continuing their education they settled in Topeka and had two boys.

It was their wish that the boys be raised in the same small community that they were raised in and returned to Anthony.

We think Ryan would be a good asset to the committee.

Alfreda Myers Chairperson Wayne Dennis Committee